
From: BONNIE QUINTON
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: 5/21/24 Item 50 Lease Option Agreements for Karls’ Please Approve!
Date: Sunday, May 19, 2024 6:24:09 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I ask that the Ventura County Board of Supervisors approve the Lease Option
Agreements for Karls’ themed village development at Fisherman’s Wharf as
recommended by the Harbor Director.
Bonnie Quinton 
2501 Monaco Dr
Oxnard 93035
Sent from my iPhone
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